DESIGN AND ACCESS STATEMENT: 

PROPOSED CHANGE OF USE FROM VACANT CAFÉ BACK TO RESIDENTIAL.
May 2023

PHYSICAL

The site is to the rear of an existing trading cafe and adjacent to a public car park.
PLANNING POLICY

In developing the proposal, consideration has been given to current policy guidelines.

The building is not listed.

DESIGN

External alterations will be to the rear of the property only and comprise of a two storey flat roof extension.
AMOUNT

The proposal is approximately half the size of the existing property on two floors.
SCALE

Although the proposal is approximately half the size of the existing property it is still smaller than the adjacent two storey rear extension built recently.
LANDSCAPING

Not applicable

ACCESS

The current arrangements would not be affected. The existing front and rear access door will continue to be used.
